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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

March 21, 1951

Mr, E, P, Chase
217 South Sixth Street - Suite 6

Albucquerque, N, M.

Dear Mr, Chase: ,

I have at hand your lstter of March 16, tégether with
omw copy of the survey plat for the H, J. Cox Berlier
m.lmn’mmauo u.To 19“, nan’ lbll.
County.

This letter will advise you that this plat is approved
and ocmpletes the requirements for drilling an wnorth-
odox looatiem. The shut-down order of Pebruary 27, 1951,
ies hereby rescinded.

Thanking you for your co-operation, I am,

Very truly yours,
Elvis A, Uts
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